
About the application

Application number: 2020/93308

What is the application
for?:

Erection of an A1 foodstore with associated parking, servicing
areas and landsca

Address of the site or
building:

Former Spotted Cow Pub, New Hey Road, Huddersfield, HD3
4BU

Postcode:

User comments

Type of comment: A general comment

In my opinion I think the planning application should be accepted. This area is in need
of another supermarket to serve the increased amount of housing that has developed
over the past few years. I believe the local people should have another option , I
believe there is plenty of custom to use both supermarkets. I don't believe it will be
detrimental to the area. It will provide extra jobs to the area. It will relieve pressure on
the car park at Sainsbury's . I don't believe the shopping centre will suffer as people
will still use it, it has a dentist,doctors, hairdressers,cafe, pharmacy, phone repair shop
as well as physio. Many people will only shop at Sainsbury's but some people like a
choice and Lidl offers people a different option and shopping experience.


